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Good afternoon, 
 
Whitehaven Castle, Flatt Walks, Whitehaven 
Application Ref: 4/24/2128/0L1 
 
Thank you for your consultation regarding the above application. On the basis of the information 
available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us on this application under the 
relevant statutory provisions. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have 
other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Emma Feddon 
Business Officer 
North West Region 
Historic England  

 
 

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter      


